

Survey on the use and improvement of the Remich city shuttle bus service



The city of Remich wants to improve the municipal shuttle service, which currently serves specific stops, by introducing a new "on-demand" shuttle service.

Your opinion is important to us!

Please take a few minutes to participate in this survey. Your feedback will help us make the service more efficient and user-friendly.

Thank you for participating!

1.	Do you know the current shuttle service with a fixed schedule?		
	0	Yes	
	O	No	
2.	2. Are you currently using this service?		
	\circ	Yes	
	\bigcirc	No	
3. Would you be interested in a shuttle service on demand (call bus) that must be rese		d you be interested in a shuttle service on demand (call bus) that must be reserved by phone?	
	\circ	Yes	
	\circ	No	
4. For what kinds of trips would you use this service? (multiple choices are possible)			
	\circ	Shopping	
	\circ	Medical appointments	
	\circ	Visits (family, friends, restaurant)	
	\bigcirc	Other:	



5.	On w	hich days would you like to use this service? (multiple choices are possible)	
	\circ	Monday	
	\circ	Tuesday	
	\circ	Wednesday	
	\bigcirc	Thursday	
	\circ	Friday	
	\circ	Saturday	
	\circ	Sunday & public holidays	
6.	At wh	nat times would you like to use this service? (multiple choices are possible)	
	\circ	Morning (7 a.m. – 12 p.m.)	
	\bigcirc	Afternoon (12 p.m.– 6 p.m.)	
7.	. Are you interested in using the shuttle for trips to neighbor municipalities?		
	\circ	Yes	
	\bigcirc	No	
	\circ	Comment:	
8.	Do yo	ou have any suggestions or comments regarding the new " shuttle on demand " service?	
Su	ggesti	on / Comment:	
9.	Do yo	ou have any suggestions for a name for the future "shuttle service"?	
Na	ıme su	ggestion:	
Ple	ease re	eturn the completed form to us by October 15, 2025 :	

- by mail: City of Remich | B.P. 9 L-5501 Remich
- by email: info@remich.lu

Alternatively, you can hand in the form

- to the driver of the shuttle bus or
- at the municipal reception desk.